
From: Linton, Ron
To: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) (Scott.Schierman@uranium1.com)
Cc: Gersey, Linda; Evans, Robert
Subject: Extension Request Approved - Decommissioning Schedule
Date: Monday, June 08, 2015 11:44:00 AM

Mr. Scott Schierman
Sr. Health Safety and Environmental Specialist
Uranium One USA, Inc.
907 N. Poplar Street, Suite 260
Casper, WY 82601
 
Mr. Schierman:
 
Your request for an extension as requested in your letter dated May 21, 2015, (NRC’s
 Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession No.
 ML15154A999) has been approved.  The date for the requested information is now
 Monday, August 3, 2015.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,”
 a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
 Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s ADAMS. 
 ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/adams.html.
 

Ron C. Linton
 
Ron C. Linton
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist
U.S. NRC
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD  20852
phone 301-415-7777
fax 301-415-5369
ron.linton@nrc.gov
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